
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am Taylor's Aunt, and I will forever be grateful to have know such an amazing young man. One of the 
hardest days of my life hearing the new we lost Taylor. To lose someone so full of life, to something as 
horrible as an addiction there are no words to describe the pain. Taylor had every opportunity to that 
his family could provide but he still was cursed with an addiction/disease.  
I am furious to know that those who killed my nephew have served less time then someone with unpaid 
parking tickets. THE LAW HAS TO CHANGE. If someone where to give pills to an elderly person to help 
them die they would be found guilty of murder. This is much worse. With the opiate epidemic in the 
United States growing everyday the laws must grow with it.  
The lack of punishment to Taylors killers sent a message, except it was the wrong one. They now know 
they can continue to kill people with addiction and walk away free. 
 
Please BE THE CHANGE we need to see in this world. 
 
Thank you 
Kori Hales  
 
 


